To: Watchorn, Daniel
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File-OZS-2020-0027

From: Mandip Rana < >

Sent: 2021/03/03 8:34 PM

To: Watchorn, Daniel <Daniel.Watchorn@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File-0ZS-2020-0027

Hi Daniel,

Regarding the proposed development at the corner of Airport Rd and Yellow Avens Blvd, I am for the building
of the Day Nursery because we don't have one in North Brampton. Now for the restaurant with a drive-thru I
am opposed to that development because for the following reasons:

1) the safety of residents, young children walking and riding their bikes to ~ school and in the summer
2) Yellow Avens blvd will see an increase in traffic

3) More pollution in the area from cars idling going through the drive-thru

4)Not a healthy choice with obesity on the rise

5)More litter in the area

6)An increase in illegal dumping behind the buildings

7)An increase in drug usage

Thankyou

Mandin Rana



